
Below is the Connect Ed message sent to all WRHS registered contacts 

the evening of August 9, 2015:  

Good evening bulls, beginning tomorrow, Monday, August 10th we will 

have parking permit applications available in Student Services.   

Seniors will have the first availability to purchase their parking permits 

with a completed application and copies of all required documentation 

on Monday August 17th during Senior Orientation from 5 to 7 PM.    

Juniors will have the next availability to purchase their parking permits 

during our 10th and 11th grade orientation on Tuesday August 18th from 

8AM until 12 noon.   

A completed application and copies of required documentation must 

be submitted in order to purchase a parking permit.  Any remaining 

student parking permits will be available to all eligible students on 

August 25th with a completed application and copies of required 

documents.   

Parking spaces go quickly, please remember to stop by student services 

to pick up your parking application this week!  Thank you and have a 

good evening! 


